

August 2017



Hopefully everyone is cooling off and relaxing during the Dog Days of Summer as our Officers and Board Members are doing above.

While relaxing poolside and in between refreshing adult beverages, our Board and Officers have also been busy putting together a September Tour & Meeting.

Thanks to the efforts of Tom Perkins of Henry Perkins Foundry for arranging the September event, details listed below:

September 13,2017 at 1:00 P.M. our chapter has been invited to attend a tour of the Avedis Zildjian Company located at 22 Longwater Drive, Norwell, MA.

Avedis Zildjian is a manufacturer of world class Cymbals and Drums and the largest manufacturer of cymbals in the world and they are graciously opening their doors for our group to see them in action.

If you plan on attending please let me know so we have an accurate headcount for our hosts.

Also remember you will be touring a manufacturing site so please wear appropriate work clothes for the factory tour.

After the tour our chapter will be holding a Board Meeting at "Not Your Average Joe's" 111 Pond St., Norwell, MA

Anyone interested in participating on the Board or as an Officer of the Chapter is encouraged to attend the business meeting and dinner.

If you haven't logged onto our website in a while, then shame on you. We have added a number of sponsors onto our sponsors' page and we encourage everyone to visit the sponsors' page and give our sponsors an opportunity. We appreciate their sponsorship.

Please send me any ideas or suggestions for future meeting topics or events as it is your chapter and your dime.

I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren't able to connect on either, please let me know and we'll get you set up.

Thanks for your continued support, Ed Marczyszak, Chairman



www.newenglandafs.com